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How this proposed development was ever given oxygen to be considered is absolutely mind blowing.  

It has the potential to have catastrophic environment impacts (I.e. air quality and water quality Greater 
Sydney’s water catchment), particularly in the event that the proposed facility burns to the ground. I 
understand that the risk for plastic recycling facilities such as the proposed to combust and burn to the ground 
is very high, with incorrectly disposed batteries being the main culprits of this risk.  

Surely the State Government/IPC/EPA are aware of the famous Erin Brockovich case relating to contaminated 
drinking water?? 

Common sense and consideration for the current locals and future generations should undoubtedly prevail and 
knock this ridiculous proposal on the head. 
 

 




